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MEMORANDUM 
To:       Planning Commission 

From:  Kinarik Shallow, Assistant Planner 

Date:   June 6, 2019 

Re:      Agenda Item 6.2 – INFILL PCL 246 – Roseville Old Town Lofts (File #PL18-0178)  

Due to a public noticing error for the May 9, 2019 Planning Commission hearing, Agenda Item 6.2 – INFILL 
PCL 246 – Roseville Old Town Lofts (File #PL18-0178) was continued to the May 23, 2019 hearing.  At this 
hearing, the Planning Commission continued the item to June 13, 2019.  No changes have been made to the 
project, staff report, or response to comments.   

Attached to this memo are: 

1. Staff Report (dated May 9, 2019) 

2. Response to Comments (Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration and Project) 

3. Comments received after May 9, 2019  
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